
Celebrating the New Year with gunfire will not be tolerated in the Crescenta Valley Community.

 

Every year, a significant number of people throughout the County of Los Angeles engage in the

extremely dangerous practice of discharging firearms into the air to celebrate the arrival of the

New Year.

 

In an effort to educate and warn the public of the problem, the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s

Department (LASD) and the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) have embarked upon an

awareness campaign. This campaign is designed to help reduce incidents of indiscriminate gunfire

that, while on the decline, has continued to be a deadly tradition in our Communities.

 

The Gunfire Reduction Campaign aims to advise the community that celebrating the New Year

with gunfire will not be tolerated anywhere in the County of Los Angeles.

 

California Penal Code Section 246.3 prohibits negligent discharging of firearms. Any person who

violates Section 246.3 will have their firearm confiscated and will be arrested for a felony crime.

This law is year round and not just during the holidays.

 

We ask for you to celebrate the Holiday’s safely and please don’t fire your gun into the air this New

Year’s!

 

On behalf of the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department and Crescenta Valley Station, we wish

you and your family a safe and Happy New year!

 

By: Sgt. Burton Brink Twitter: @LASDBrink
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www.CrescentaValley.lasd.org Facebook:

 

https://www.facebook.com/CrescentaValleySheriffsStation

 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/CVLASD www.CrescentaValley.lasd.org

 

E-Mail: crescentavalley@lasd.org

 

LASD text and emails: www.Nixle.com http://nixle.com/lasd---crescenta-valley-station-los-angeles-

county-sheriff/

 

Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local sheriff's station. Or, if you wish to

remain anonymous, call "LA Crime Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters

TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website http://lacrimestoppers.org To

receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Los Angeles County Sheriff's

Department (LASD) via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at www.Nixle.com or more directly at

https://local.nixle.com/register/ and register for "LASD Headquarters Newsroom (SHB), Los

Angeles County Sheriff" and your local LASD station area. Or, text your zip code to 888777 to

receive text alerts only.
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